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COVID-19 GUIDELINES 

Plumas County was recently approved to move to Stage 2 on reopening from the COVID-19 shelter orders.  While this 
includes some shopping and public venues it does not include indoor museums.  While the WPRM is predominately an 
outdoor venue, our train rides, RALs and diesel shop present particular issues. 

The state has issued guidelines for shopping businesses to follow to prepare for opening and maintain protections against 
infection.  While these are for areas like shopping malls, I am including them with this report as it appears the museum 
guidance (which is part of Stage 3) will likely be similar. 

I would recommend we discuss setting up a small committee to guide our prep and planning for CO VID-19 reopening and 
coordinate with the County so that we can support the progress in Plumas County and be prepared when we feel it is time to 
reopen the museum. 
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